

2 July 2024

Dear Year13 Students, Parents and Carers

A Level Results Day, Post Results Services and Certificate Collection Information

On Thursday 15 August 2024 we would like to invite all Year 13 students to come into the Upper School Hall at 09:00 – 10:00 to sign for and collect their June 2024 exam results. Results will be given to the students only, and any uncollected results will be emailed to the student's school email address as soon as possible between 10:00 – 12:00. These are the only two options available. If students are away on holiday or at work their results will be emailed to their school email address between 10:00 – 12:00.

On A Level Results Day Year 13 students will receive a results envelope with their results slip advising their overall grade for each subject qualification, together with further awarding body information regarding their component/unit results for each paper. They will also receive a summary sheet with a table detailing all subject qualification grade boundaries for their reference. If a student has any queries with their results they should speak to the Exams Team or liaise directly with their Subject Teacher and/or Head of Department. They can also speak to a member of the Sixth Form Team who will be available on A Level Results Day. If specific teachers are not available please email them directly and they will respond to you when the school re-opens in September.

Please find attached a copy of the Myton School Exams Post Results Services information for your reference. If students require any of these services on or after A Level Results Day, they should contact the Exams Team via their school email address to exams@myton.co.uk. ParentPay options will be set up should you need to make a payment for any of these requests. Please note all post results services require the written consent of the candidate (not the parent/carer) and payment in full (if applicable) before any requests can be processed. The deadline for a priority review of marking is midday on Thursday 22 August 2024. The deadline for all other post results service requests is midday on Thursday 26 September 2024.

On A Level Results Day students will also be requested to advise us of their next destination – i.e., work, apprenticeship, college, university, gap year, etc. Students will be asked to complete the 'next destination' column on the 'signed for' results sheet when they collect their results envelope. For those students who are unable to come in to collect their results in person they will need to email the Careers Department directly with their next destination information to careers@myton.co.uk. We are required to collect this information, so if a student's destination changes after A Level Results Day, they must email the Careers Department directly to let them know.

Certificates will be available to sign for and collect at a Celebration Evening in the canteen on the ground floor of the new Sixth Form building on Monday 16 December 2024 from 4:00pm – 5:30pm. Alternatively, certificates can be posted out via the RM signed for service upon receipt of the ParentPay payment in full for the 'Exam certificate postal option' (which can accept payments until 31 August 2024 only).

We look forward to seeing the Year 13 students on A Level Results Day and celebrating their achievements. We would also like to wish them good luck for the future and the next stages in their journey through life.

Yours sincerely

X James
Katie James
Exams Manager

T:01926 493 805 F:01926 490 380 WWW.MYTONSCHOOL.CO.UK